NOTICE

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Tennessee Housing Development Agency (THDA) completed a draft of the Annual Action Plan for the State of Tennessee and the Allocation Plan for the Housing Trust Fund. The plans are submitted annually to the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development and citizens are given an opportunity to review and make comments on information contained in the plans. A summary of the plans are available for review and public comment at www.thda.org. Select “Public Notice and Comments” under “About THDA”. The plans will also be available for review on the websites of the nine Development Districts of Tennessee. Links to these websites are available on the Tennessee Development District Association website at www.tennesseedevelopmentdistricts.org. Written comments via electronic submission on the THDA website will be accepted from June 15 – June 30, 2017. 

For language assistance, please click the Español button on www.thda.org for translation in multiple languages.


